
Y6 Social Story – Coming back to school. 

 

It’s your turn to come back to school.  

We are really looking forward to seeing you again. 

Hopefully, you are feeling excited about coming to school. 

You might be feeling a bit worried. That’s ok. We’ll be here to help you settle 

back in. 

A few things in school are a bit different from how you remember them. This is 

because we are working hard to keep everyone safe and well. 

When you arrive in the morning, you will come through the lay-by gate into the 

field and cross the track into the hall. Please leave your adult at the lay-by. 

You will be learning in the school hall. Make sure you listen to Mr Male and 

Mrs Dew who will tell you how to stay safe in school. 

At lunchtime you will be able to have a picnic lunch in the hall. You can either 

bring your own packed lunch, or choose from the school menu. 

At the end of the day you will leave by the hall door, an adult will see you 

across the track and you’ll cross the field and meet your adult in the lay-by. 

 

See you soon! 

 

 

 


